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 We honour and nurture the dignity of each person 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minister of Long-Term Care 

 
We were privileged to have Minister of Long-Term Care Stan Cho, and MPP Bob Bailey visit The Villa on 
March 12, 2024. We enjoyed visiting with Minister Cho while he toured our home.  

 
 

 

 

 



In the Know 

 

Questions? Comments? Suggestions? Contact Laurie Wiens, Confidential Support Services Clerk: 

Website: 

 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.lambtoncares.ca 519-882-1470 ext 

5023 

Laurie.Wiens@county-

lambton.on.ca 

  

Welcome Spring! 
 

 

Mother’s Day Brunch 
You are cordially invited to join us on Sunday May 12 at 11:00 a.m. in The Villa Auditorium as we honour 
the wonderful ladies at The Villa. Tickets are $ 12.00 per guest. Each Elder may invite up to 4 guests. RSVP 
to Tiffany at reception (519) 882-1470 ext. 5000 prior to May 6 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 
•  April 28 High Tea Social-Petrolia 150th Celebration 
•  May 6 Music with Eric Lunn Mother’s Day Brunch  
•  May 7 Bus Trip and Lunch 
•  May 12 Mother’s Day Brunch  
•  May 13 Oil Heritage Museum Presentation at The Villa 
•  May 16 Bus Trip Shopping and Lunch  
•  May 17 Lunch with Generations Daycare 
•  May 20 Music with Dan Brody  
•  May 26 Wyoming Christian Reformed Youth Group  
•  May 31 County of Lambton 175th Anniversary   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

It’s always exciting to see the 

Trishaw Bike come out of winter 

storage.  We are looking forward 

to spending time outdoors in the 

warmer weather.  Elders who 

wish to ride the bike should speak 

to the Recreation and Leisure staff 

on their neighbourhood. 

If you, or someone you know 

would like to volunteer to pilot 

the Trishaw Bike, please contact 

Lee Ann Woollings at (519) 381-

8185 or by email at 

volunteer@county-lambton.on.ca 

The Villa Auxiliary Plant Exchange 
 
Saturday May 25, 2024  
10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. at The Villa  
 
Bring any plants you would like to 
share. Purchase any plants you would 
like to add to your garden or home for 
a small fee. Monetary donations may 
be made to the Villa Auxiliary. 


